Mrs Madden's Class News Friday 11th July 2025

This week, we have kept cool with lots of water play. The hose spray was particularly enjoyed by those who wanted to cool down on Thursday!

We started the week by watching the KS2 dress rehearsal of A-la-la-la-laddin. It was just fabulous and our little ones sat beautifully throughout, great job EYFS and of course KS2!

In PE, the children had their last session with Miss Emery. She wrote them a lovely card; we will miss her very much.

We collected in all reading and library books today, if you have any at home, please send them in on Monday so we can complete our stock check, thank you.

On Monday, I will send home a letter explaining how to download your child's Tapestry Journal. This doesn't affect any Nursery children staying in EYFS next year.

Next week, we will enjoy our last week of the school year. We will ask the children to think about their favourite memories from their time in EYFS. Bring the tissues on Friday... I will be!

Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Madden ©